
 

 

 

 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER ISSUED BY 

CHIEF JUDGE MARY ELLEN BARBERA OF THE COURT OF APPEALS OF 

MARYLAND, THE COURTHOUSE IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC BEGINNING 

MONDAY, MARCH 16, 2020 EXTENDING THROUGH JUNE 5, 2020.  A COPY 

OF THIS ORDER IS BELOW.   

 

IN COMPLIANCE WITH GOVENOR HOGAN’S MANDATE, ALL 
PERSONS ENTERING THE COURT HOUSE ARE REQUIRED TO WEAR A 
FACE MASK. 

 
DURING THE PERIOD OF CLOSURE, THE CIRCUIT COURT WILL 

HANDLE ONLY THE TYPES OF CASES LISTED IN THE ADMINISTRATIVE 
ORDER. TRIALS/HEARINGS PREVIOUSLY SCHEDULED ARE 
POSTPONED. 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS MATTER. 

        /S/ ANGELA M. EAVES 
        ADMINISTRATIVE JUDGE 
 
Filed March 16, 2020; extended March 25, 2020; extended April 14, 2020 

NOTICE 
CLOSING OF COURT TO THE PUBLIC  

DUE TO THE COVID-19 EMERGENCY 
 


